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Holy Trinity Newsletter 
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 Dates for your diary 

J 
A 
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 Monday 16th - 4AJ visit to the Transport          

Museum, pm                                                                     

Wednesday 18th - 3MQ visit to the Science      

Museum, am                                                                 

Tuesday 24th  - 5CH visit to the Transport        

Museum, am                                                                  

Friday 27th  - 3MQ visit to the National  History 

Museum, am 

F 
E 
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Thursday 2nd  - 6TM visit to  Fulham Palace, am      

Monday 6th  - 6TM at the Natural History         

Museum, am                                                                                 

Wednesday 8th - 3MQ Visit to the V&A, all day                  

Mon 13th  - Fri 17th  - Half Term                                     

Monday 20th  - Staff Inset Day                                            

Tuesday  21st - Back to school after Half Term             

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 9th January RCM Class meeting for parents, 9.10am 

Tuesday 10th January 6TM Class meeting for parents, 9.10am 

Wednesday 11th January 3MQ Class meeting for parents, 9.10am 

Wednesday 11th January 5CH visit to the National   Army Museum, am                                                 

Thursday 12th January 4AJ Class meeting for parents, 9.10am 

Friday 13th January 5CH Class meeting for parents, 9.10am 

Students Of The Week 
 

RCM - Clunie & Ernie 
1JD - Charlie & Lilah 
2ZP - Sienna & Blue 
3MQ - Lilly & Penny 
4AJ  - Teo & Annabel 
5CH  - Astar & Hugo.Y 
6TM - Megan & Matilda  

Wishing you all a Happy New 
Year and a great big  welcome 
to the spring term! We hope 
you have had a relaxing and 
enjoyable break and are 
 looking forward to lots of  
exciting, new learning this term.  
The key dates for this term will be published next week. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Today we have been awarding 100% badges to 
all the children who managed to attend school 
every day last term. The more children are in 
school, the more we can teach them.  
 

Thank you to all of you who encourage your  
children to come in as much as possible (not 
when they are really unwell of course) and 
develop resilience for their life.  
 

Please can I remind you not to book holidays  
during term time. Children learn for over five 
hours every day and every day you allow them 
to miss school unnecessarily they are being  
disadvantaged.  
 

Your commitment to your child ensuring that 
you set a good attendance habit helps us so 
much in our work. 
 

With best wishes, Mrs. Hawkins  
 



 

 

Amazon Wish list                             

Thank you  to everyone 
who has  purchased   
something for our school  from our  Amazon 
Wish List!  If you would like to  purchase 
something on  our behalf, please visit: 

  https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  

If you find something you would like  to   
purchase – just add  it  to your basket and 
follow the same procedures as it you  were 
ordering something for  yourself. The items 
will then be delivered directly to the school 
– please make sure you  select the school 
address in the delivery section.  

 

 
 

If you have any old children’s jeans that 
 you no longer need, Mrs Phillips would be 

grateful for any   donations.  
 These will be used for an 

 exciting,  upcycling project at fashion club 
starting on Tuesday 24th January.   

With your donations,  the children will be able 
to create wonderful new items whilst learning  

to be more sustainable.  
 

Please deliver donations of washed,  
 children's jeans (ages 6 and up, ideally no 

 embellishments) to the Sedding Street office 
        by Monday 16th January. 

 
     Thank you in advance 

 
 
 

Let your old jeans tell a story 

A polite reminder to label your 
child’s clothing with his/ her name. 

We always do our best to return all 
your child’s belongings at the end 
of the day, but sadly, with 30      
children in each class this can be 
difficult if the belongings aren’t    
labelled. All of their uniform looks 
the same and often the same size. Please help us to 
look after your child’s belongings by labelling                     
everything. 

When we find clothing with names in, we will return it 
to the child. Thank you for your continued support. 

MEDICATION 
 

Please be reminded that the 
only medication that should be 
brought into school  should be 
prescribed by a Doctor. 
Parents should come into school to complete a 
School Medication Consent Form before any 
medication can be administered. Medicine 
must be in their original container and labelled 
clearly with  the contents, your child's name 
and dosage information.  
 
If your child uses regular medication, such as 
Asthma inhalers and Epi-pens, it is important 
that they are in school and in date. Please make 
a note of the expiry dates to  refresh your  
memories when the medication needs to be 
replaced. Where possible, it is advisable that we 
have  two Epi-pens and Asthma inhalers in 
school for emergency purposes.  
 
For emergency situations, we keep generic 
 Salbutamol inhalers and Epi-pens in school  
that can be used, but we do need your consent 
for your child to use these. If you would like to 
consent to this, please contact Mrs Phillips for a  
consent form.  
lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR


 

 

Follow us on our social media platforms: 
 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

Attendance Week beginning                                                       
12th December 

Class % Lates  

RCM 81% 9 

1JD 87% 8 

2ZP 85% 8 

3MQ 82% 1 

4AJ 77% 7 

5CH 82% 0 

6TM 94% 13 

Class Meetings            
Spring 2023  - 9.10-9.40am 

 
Monday 9th January 

Year RCM 
 

Tuesday 10th January 
Year 6TM 

 
Wednesday 11th January 

Year 3MQ 
 

Thursday 12th January  
Year 4AJ 

 
Friday 13th January 

Year 5CH 

In a time of plenty for some, but for many, less so, please can we do what 
we can to help?  The new year may not begin so hopefully for some of our 
community families, so helping  Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank replenish 
their larders is a great way to help.  They need: 
  
Tinned meats and fish that may be eaten cold – corned beef; chicken 
breast; (no pork please); tuna; mackerel  
Many varieties of pasta sauce (again, not with ham, please) 
All varieties of tinned vegetables 
Cup-a-soups & tinned soup 
Sunflower and Olive oil 
Long-life Juices and Milks – including dairy-free 
Tea  Coffee  Sugar 
Toilet Paper and Sanitary products (pads preferred) 
Personal toiletry products (deodorants; toothpaste/brushes; shampoo; shower gel; shaving                       
materials) 
 Some festive treats, especially for children, would still be welcome – not things that will crush, 
please. 
  
At present no clothes are required thank you – please don’t bring in clothes as this creates a further 
task for the HTSS team in passing them on to charities. 
  
Your gifts can be taken to Holy Trinity Church from 1st-8th January before/after 11.00 services on both 
days and between 10.00-16.00 Thursday-Saturday  5-7th January 2023.  
  
You may prefer to make a financial donation when you can’t help to fill the larder for K&CFB 
Bank details: Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank 
postal address:  240 Lancaster Road W11 4AH 
sort code: 60-83-01 
acct number: 20442606  or Just Giving Web Link    
 https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank


 

 



 

 

Fantastic Learning at Holy Trinity 
 
This half term RCM are looking at the story Jack and the Beanstalk. Their 
Christmas Project was to create beanstalks out of different materials. 
 What lovely creations RCM, well done! 



 

 

Attendance  
 

Across the school, 20% of children were absent on the first day of the Spring Term.  
Teachers and staff work incredibly hard to make each day a productive and important 
 learning day for all the children. Every child who was on school learnt for over 5 hours on 
this day.  If your child missed that they are obviously being disadvantaged. In addition, a 
whole class is affected by late returnee's as the teachers have to resettle children and re 
teach missed learning each day that a child returns to make sure all children know what  
they are doing. Each lesson builds on the last throughout a week and across the weeks. 
  
Primary education, including the Reception year, is incredibly important for children’s 
academic and future success in life. Please prioritise having them in with us every day 
 unless they are too unwell. 
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